
From: Paul Gottlob
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: RE: NGL-C9 Sundry Notice Document # 400703277
Date: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 9:53:09 AM
Attachments: image002.png

Arthur,
 
Yes you are right – please correct and Thanks very much!
 
PAUL  GOTTLOB
Regulatory & Engineering Technician
 
P: 720.420.5747
C: 720.394.6961

 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 9:51 AM
To: Paul Gottlob
Subject: NGL-C9 Sundry Notice Document # 400703277
 
Paul,
 
After reviewing the information that was provided on the Sundry I think you meant to have 3
exceptions to Rule 609 not 4.  If one sample was collected you should request 3 exceptions.
 
I f you agree with this reply to the email and I can make the changes on the form.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5148 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
arthur.koepsell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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The information contained in this e-mail message (and its attachments) may be privileged, confidential
and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy, use, or
disclose this communication to others. If you think that you have received this e-mail message in error,
please immediately e-mail the sender, then delete this message and any "reply" response from your
system. This electronic mail transmission is not intended (and may not be construed or deemed for any
purpose) to contain or be an electronic signature.


